BOROUGH OF OLYPHANT
WORK SESSION

JANUARY 25, 2020

Roll Call: Harrington, Huda, Frushon, Tully, Krukovitz, Abda and Baldan were present.

Meeting held via Zoom.

EXECUTIVE SESSION: Mustacchio announced Executive Session after Work Session for the
purpose of Personnel Discussion regarding the work status of Powell, Hartshorn and McDonald.
Frushon presented a list of items: DPW financial feasibility study; Police hiring additional Full
Time Officers; Fire Department merger, Fire Chief’s position and auditing fire house books;
Mustacchio suggested these items should be discussed in Executive Meeting; Frushon asked about
looking at Store Front displays; should check with Code Enforcement to see if there 1s anything in
the Ordinance; Frushon asked about DPW head and Police Chief attending work sessions;
Mustacchio said this is why there are different committees, to have the committees bring items
before Council.

Demolition of Weber Building: Abda asked if a Bid Package could be prepared for the next
meeting.

Sewer backup 809 South Valley Ave. Mustacchio said it was caused by problem at the main.
Harrington asked the status of the Freedom Fighter Project; LaFratte said a plan is in place for
work to begin in the spring.

Hudak mentioned a sag in the sewer line on James St.; Mustacchio said he was told there 1sn’t an
immediate concern; this could an area to be added to the infrastructure project; Hudak suggested
to see 1f the Career Technology Center could be used to assist with projects concerning the steps at
Condella Park and the Train Station.

Baldan asked LaFratte to apply for DCNR Grants for Fern Hill Park and Condella Park.

A moment of silence was held, in memory of Mayor John Sedlak, who passed away, earlier in the
evening.
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